1650 - 136 Street Surrey, B.C. V4A 4E4 Tel: 604-531-1471 Fax: 604-541-8039 Principal Ms. J. Howard

Special Dates

June 27

Gr. 7 Farewell Assembly 10:00 a.m.

June 28

Year End Assembly 10:30 a.m.

June 29

Last Day of School Early Dismissal 1:33 p.m.

> Report Cards Issued

September 5

First Day Back Students attend from 10:00 – 11:00 a.m.

September 6

Regular School Hours Begin 8:40 a.m. – 2:30 p.m.

Academics Athletics Attitude Arts

Building a
Community of
Learners –
Together

Ray Shepherd Elementary School



www.surreyschools.ca/rayshepherd June 2017

Year End Events:

Please join us for our year end assemblies. The Grade 7 Farewell Assembly will be on Tuesday, June 27th at 10:00 a.m. Doors open at 9:45 a.m. This assembly includes a presentation of awards to students.

On Wednesday, June 28th, we have our Year End Assembly and Slide Show. The event begins at 10:30 a.m. and doors open at 10:15 a.m. We also will be saying goodbye to staff who are not returning in September. We hope to see you there!

Lost and Found:

Items will be on display in the Garden Room this week. Unclaimed items will be collected and given to charity on June 29th.

Used School Supplies:

We will be collecting any used school supplies in boxes on the second floor by the notice board. On June 30th any donations will be given to the charity, Canadian Food for Children who ship all over the world!

Thank you for your generosity!

Report Cards:

Issued June 29th. Please provide a self-addressed envelope with appropriate postage if you are leaving before June 29th and would like your child's report card mailed.

Moving?

Please let us know as soon as possible if your children will not be attending Ray Shepherd in the fall. This assists us a great deal in planning for September!



Thank You Parents:

Thank you to our dedicated parents for your ongoing support of our school. We feel so fortunate to have generous, supportive and enthusiastic group of parents! A special thank you to Aimee McDonald, C Chair, and the executive for coordinating the many events throughout the year. We wish you all summer holiday!

Farewell and Welcome:

We have been so fortunate to have such a hard working and dedicated staff here at Ray Shepherd. Many staff members are moving on to new and exciting adventures next year. We would like to wish Ms. Jamieson, Mrs. Conti, Mrs. Penner, Ms. Ting Ting, Ms. La Chimea, Mrs. Jones, Ms. Cunningham, Ms. Schenderling, Ms. Philpot, Ms. Tess, Ms. Clark and Mrs. Cheyne all the best in their new journeys. We would also like welcome Miss. Stowe, Mr. Dhaliwal, Mr. Brar to our team. I will be moving on to a



to

new school in the fall, and will miss the wonderful Ray Shepherd community! Thank you for your ongoing support! You are in great hands with your new principal, Mrs. Linda Chau, who will be coming in September.

First Week Back:

School begins on Tuesday, September 5^{th} and students attend from 10:00 - 11:00 a.m. only. Regular school hours begin on September 6^{th} . *Please note: Any newly registered Gr. 1-7 students will meet in the gym for attendance at 9:45 a.m. then will join other students from 10:00 - 11:00 a.m. on the first day.

Thank you for making the Ray Shepherd school and community such a wonderful place! We wish you all a restful break and hope that you have some wonderful adventures over the holidays!

We wish you all a wonderful Summer Break from the Ray Shepherd Staff!

